
Dear Senators, 
 
My concern is that the right voices are being heard, not just the 
loudest voices. 
 
Some noisy, if not 'unrighteous' groups have the ear of the 
politicians and their aim is to extinguish opposing voices. 
 
Anti-Discrimination Laws like in Victoria were used to try and silence 
some worthy men. 
 
May free speech rights be upheld in Australia in 2012. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael E. Cox 
 


